Flaherty's Seafood Bar & Grill
P.O. Box 6177
Carmel-by-the-sea, CA 93921

05/02/2024

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my support for the purposed Saturday farmers market. As a fong-time resident
and local restaurant owner, | believe this market would be a valuable addition to our community.

A Saturday farmers market would provide an opportunity for local farmers and artisans to connect with
residents and visitors, enriching our town’s vibrant culture. For my restaurant, it would mean access to
fresh, locally sourced produce, which is essential for our menu and aligns with Carmel’s value of
sustainability and community.

Having a Sunday market would also bring more visitors to the area, benefiting businesses like mine by
increasing foot traffic. It would create a lively atmosphere and encourage people to spend more time in
town, fostering a sense of community and supporting our local economy.

| strongly support this initiative and hope you will approve it. Thank you for considering my perspective,

Sincerely,

Kenneth S. Spilfogel
Fiaherty's Seafood Bar & Grill
Carmel-by-the-5ea, CA



